KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCE

EDUCATION
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

DIRECTORATE: HARRY. GWALA DISTRICT

25/03/2022
TO : The South African National Space Agency and Other Science Organisations
ATTENTION : Mr. Dan Matsapola
FROM : TLSFET
SUBJECT : Request to have science engagements with SANSA and other Science organizations at the
District Science Week

Harry Gwala is a rural district and there are very few learners taking Mathematics, Physical sciences and
IT. One of our strategies to encourage learner participation and develop interest in the science field is to
engage learners by doing various science activities during the science week.

This letter serves to request SANSA and other Science organizations to be part of the Harry Gwala District
Science engagement week from the 16-20" of May 2022.

Th

2. Ixopo Little Flower, Ixopo High, 400
Mariathal, Ndela, Ukuthula,
Thubalemfundo

3. Umzimkhulu Clydesdale, Ibisi, Ginyighinga, 400
DRC, Msudukeni

4. Kokstad Kokstad College, Mount Currie, 200

Shayamoya, Carl Malcomess,
Thembalethu, Franklin

Thanking you in advance and looking forward to hosting you once again

Yours in education

Mr. G. B. Khumalo
District Director (A)

GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER



